
From: Timothy Hawke <thawke@stratarealty.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 4:24 PM 
To: Joanne Coletta <Joanne.Coletta@CoronaCA.gov> 
Cc: Dan Delaney <DanD@ganahl.com>; Tabitha Smith <tsmith@stratarealty.com> 
Subject: April 8, 2024: 150 Depot Text Amendment  

 

[CAUTION] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

Hi Joanne. Please let this email serve as a written request to extend the City Council review of the 
Planning Commission’s approval of the zone text amendment for the 150 Depot Property from the 
April 17th meeting to the May 1st meeting. Please call or email with any questions. If approved, 
please respond with a written confirmation. Thank you. Tim 
 

 
  
TIMOTHY N. HAWKE 
Founder and President 
_____________________________________________ 
  
thawke@stratarealty.com 
T    951.280.1733   
M   951.533.2513 
 _______________________________________________________________________ 
  
 CA BRE License No. 00880273 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
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